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November 4, 2021

Dear Families and Caregivers,

Today, at the Governor's press conference, Governor Ned Lamont released a new possible

strategy for quarantining. Please see the attached press release:

Governor Lamont Announces the Screen and Stay Initiative for Connecticut Schools. For

additional information: Screen and Stay.png.

The District will be utilizing this new strategy as soon as we have more details, possibly as early

as next week.

Regards,

Jeffrey Burt

Superintendent of Schools

mailto:jburt@colchesterct.org
https://portal.ct.gov/Office-of-the-Governor/News/Press-Releases/2021/11-2021/Governor-Lamont-Announces-the-Screen-and-Stay-Initiative-for-Connecticut-Schools
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